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To: HARRY OBLAK

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]File Number OZS-2021-0031 / 140 & 150 Howden Blvd

-----Original Message----- 
From: HARRY OBLAK   
Sent: 2021/11/22 11:54 AM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File Number OZS-2021-0031 / 140 & 150 Howden Blvd 

Hello, 

I received notice of the virtual meeting “proposal” for development of soccer fields and a new community 
centre. Is this how the city does business? You destroy existing 30 year-old trees, clear the land and plant new 
trees, and lay down sod over a 4+ month period, and then ask the community for approval?!! 

I  started calling about this in June speaking to the offices of our two ward Councillors and a City planner. My 
concern was the devastation of beautiful evergreens that I’ve watched grow over the past 23 years. After being 
passed around from one committee to another, I contacted the Peel Board of Trustees for this Ward. Some 
environmental manager with the BOT had his assistant contact me to explain that September is a busy month 
for them and I haven’t heard another word. 

I am all for city improvements but believe that someone dropped the ball on this. 
I realize that nothing can be done now, but the way this entire project has been pushed through and NOW you 
ask for approval is laughable. 

Yours truly, 

Judy McClelland 

Sent from my iPad 


